
 

 

Dear Returning or Prospective Men’s Club Member,  

Welcome to the 2024 golf season here at Minnechaug Golf Course.  

Fees: $165.00, which includes your GHIN membership.  

League Meeting: Thursday, April 4, 2023, we will be at the Pro Shop starting at 5:30. 

We will take applications and payment then. 

Please make checks payable to Clint Gladding, Treasurer.  

Any questions please call Rick Carnelli, 860.338.0258 or email 

 minnechaugmensclub@aol.com 

The season will start on April 6th and will run through September 29, 2024.  

If all your information is the same as last year you just need to put your name below if there is 

a new phone # or address, please fill out.  

Name: ____________________________________ Phone (H/C) _______________________ 

              (Work) ___________________________  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Street City/Town State Zip  

Email(s): 

___________________________________________________________________________  

________________________________________________ ____________________________ 

Any comments or suggestions please fill out below 


